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Newsletter 

OCTOBER 
 

“Autumn is the richer 
season, and what we lose 
in flowers we more than 

gain in fruits.”  

   WELCOME!   

Dear Families, 

Well, where did that first half term go? I 
cannot believe that we are having our half 
term holiday already. All children and staff 
have worked incredibly hard and the first 
half term has flown by. 

It’s been great to see all our new Y3 children 
settling in so well and enjoying school, also 
it nice to meet new carers and parents, and 
some not so new! We do hope that you 
have already got a clear sense of how we 
value our school community and hope you 
feel part of the school. If you have some 
spare time, our Friends are looking for some 
help, details can be found in this newsletter.  

Wishing you all a super half term break! 
 

 

Football Tournament 

 

 

Miss Bath and Miss Robinson took a team of 
Year 5/6 boys to a football tournament. The 
boys all played superbly well and 
represented the school brilliantly. There 
were some great goals scored and some 
fantastic defending. We came in second 
overall and all the players should be very 
proud of themselves. 

https://exhalljunior.org.uk/
mailto:admin2571@welearn365.com
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Head and Deputy Students 

 

Congratulations to our new Head and Deputy 
students who were successful in their 
applications. We are sure that they will 
acquit themselves well. This year we did have 
a lot of high calibre children who put 
themselves forward, it was a very close vote 
in the end. Everyone presented well and we 
thank them for taking the time to talk to their 
classmates about what they could bring to 
the role. 

URGENT Applying for a 
secondary school place 

The application process opened in 
September 2022 and the deadline to apply 
for a secondary school place is 31st October 
2022. If you apply by this date, you will 
receive your child’s school offer on National 
Offer Day (1 March 2023). 

Late applications won’t be processed until 
after 1 March 2023, by which time many 
schools will be full and you are much less 
likely to be offered a place at your preferred 
school. 

Click here for more information 

 

 

Friends of Exhall Juniors 

The Friends of Exhall Juniors are a group of 
parents who organise fun events for the 
children and the school community 
throughout the year and raise money for the 
school.  

If you are interested in joining the group or 
can help out in any way then please contact 
them by leaving your details at the school 
office, or emailing them directly.  Whatever 
time or support you can offer is much 
appreciated.    exhallfriends@gmail.com 

   

 

We are really pleased to announce that we 
raised £678!  

Thank you for your generous support.  

 

 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applying-secondary-school-place/apply-secondary-school-place/1
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National Poetry Day Celebration 

 

National Poetry Day is the annual mass 
celebration on the first Thursday of October 
that encourages everyone to make, 
experience and share poetry. Each year the 
school comes together as voices, words and 
stories help everyone to bridge 
understanding in our community.  

We held a lovely Poetry assembly, with 
classes performing their poems to the rest of 
the school, all with an environment theme. 
For nearly every student in the school to 
stand up and take part in a performance in 
the same assembly was really fantastic. 

Thanks to Mrs. So for taking the time to 
organise and lead this event 

Hats Off for Mental Health 

 

World Mental Health Day was on the 10th 
October. Coventry and Warwickshire MIND 
asked us to put our hats on to raise money 
for the vital work that they do. 

By raising money for Coventry and 
Warwickshire Mind we can make a real 
difference to people who have mental health 
problems in our community. 

We thank Miss Davies for organising this 
event, and for your support. We have raised 
over £100 in donations to go to Coventry and 
Warwickshire MIND. 

 

Poppy Playtime 

Some of you may be aware and recall a 
previous mention of an online game called 
Poppy Playtime involving a character called 
Huggy Wuggy. 

The game was released last year but is still 
very much present online and on social 
media sites, such as YouTube and TikTok. As 
well as the character being quite visually 
disturbing, the content within this game is 
frightening and not age-appropriate. The 
recent creation of plush toys have made this 
character seem appealing and the names of 
the characters involved could cause parental 
controls to not recognize the worrying 
content of the game or videos related to it. 
New updates have included characters such 
as “Mommy Long Legs” and “Kissy Missy” 
have also added appeal to vulnerable users. 
Our vigilance together around what our 
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children are viewing online is vital in ensuring 
they are safe online. 

The below website has more information 
about the game and its characters.  

Huggy-wuggy-online-safety review 

Attendance 

At Exhall Junior School we place great 
importance on good attendance and 
punctuality. 

We know that a child’s attendance has a 
direct impact on their learning. Those 
children who are regularly absent from 
school and regularly late do not achieve their 
potential and do fall behind in class. Please 
support the school in this by ensuring that 
your child attends school regularly and 
arrives ready to learn and on time. 

Authorised Absences 

These are mornings or afternoons away from 
school for a valid reason such as illness, 
emergency medical or dental appointments 
(routine appointments should always be 
made out of school hours) and emergencies. 

Unauthorised Absences 

An absence is classified as Unauthorised if 
the reason was not recognised as acceptable. 
The Department for Education (DfE) and 
Local Education Authorities provide 
information for schools as to what is 
acceptable and what is not. Examples of 
reasons that would not be accepted: 

A birthday             Got up too late to come in 

A shopping trip    Sibling off    

Friday/ Monday off to go on weekend breaks 

Attendance Monitoring 

As attendance and punctuality is so 
important to us, we cannot be complacent 
where there are instances of unacceptable, 
low pupil attendance, or if pupils are 
regularly late to school. 

The Local Authority is keen that we adopt 
measures and involve external agencies if 
the level of attendance requires us to do so 
when attendance is below 90%.  

If there is not an improvement in attendance 
then you may be asked to come into school 
for a formal meeting to discuss the matter 
further.  

Continued unauthorised absences could 
then result in a penalty notice being issued.  

The school will be moving to a County 
monitoring system soon when all 
unauthorised holidays will be logged and 
actions will result.  

 

 

 

Please let us know if have queries, issues or 
questions.  

If we’ve got something wrong, please let us 
know, it’s important for us to help and 
support. Just call into the office of call tel 024 
76313375 or admin2571@welearn365.com 

https://saferschoolsni.co.uk/huggy-wuggy-online-safety-review/
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